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ATTENTION 
Engineers & Development Community 

 
March 17, 2023 
 

Greenville County Government offices will officially be moving (April 4, 5, & 6) from the 

existing “County Square” building to our new building on the Corner of University Ridge & 
Church Street. 
 
There will be limited services the Land Development Division can provide on these three days 
based on the physical move itself and staff’s access to their computers. 
 
It is recommended that you limit project submittal uploads to the public portal on these 3 days 
and on March 21, 22, & 23. We will not be able to meet the 10 day plan approval goal for these 
dates or provide expedited reviews during those weeks. 
 
We intend to be back to normal office activities on Monday, April 10. We are excited to move 
to our new Suite on the 3rd floor of the South Tower where a new Pre-submittal Conference 
Room has been designed for meeting with the development Community. Parking will be 
available on the first four floors of the newly construction parking garage. 
 
The general public should expect to go through a new security system before entering the lobby 
area that leads to the public elevators. We look forward to greeting you in our new lobby. 
 

 
 


